

BRITISH EMBASSY, BEIRUT.

8 December 1983

The Families Committee of the Kidnapped and disappeared DAR AL FATWA

Dear committee

In your letter delivered to the Embassy today you drew the Ambassador's attention to the sufferings experienced by the families of the kidnapped and the disappeared.

You also delivered letters to Her Majesty the Queen and the British Prime Minister.

The sufferings of those who have been the victims of violence and tragedy as a result of recent events in Lebanon are a source of deep concern to everyone who wishes for the return of stability and respect for human rights to Lebanon.

The letters have been forwarded to London for onward transmission.

Yours sincerely

Nichoras churchill

N L Churchill

الفام للفسر فم الدي القران المراق الم

with the service of the service of a service of a service of the service of a servi

· 1983.1208_00036-72

The Families Committee
of the Kidnapped and Disappeared
DAR AL FATWA